
Dear President of TAA/NJ: 

Below is our May Newsletter of T. A. Archives. Please help us forward to your members like 

you have been doing for us every month. 

Thank you. 

Regards, 

T. A. Archives 

 

 

Dear Taiwanese American Friends: 

We would like to let you know that there is a 15 minutes video about the immigration history of 

first generation T. A. in our May Newsletter. We prepared it primarily for our young generations 

to know one important portion of T. A. history, so we narrate it in English. We hope that you 

would encourage your children and grandchildren to view it. 

Thank you for your attention.  

 

Regards, 

T. A. Archives 台美史料中心 

Website: www.taiwaneseamericanhistory.org 

Email: taarchivescenter@gmail.com 

 

http://www.taiwaneseamericanhistory.org/
mailto:ta.museum.org@gmail.com

